
 

 

 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Welcome to Theatre School at Horsell Village School!  Your children can take this oppor-
tunity to unleash their creativity, burn some energy and have fun, all the while developing 
confidence, co-ordination and social skills. 
 
Each session is a mix of light-hearted song, movement and drama games, where each 
week your children will be encouraged to try something new.  They’ll build their skills into 
a short, group presentation of to which you are invited to at the end of term.   
 
Where: Horsell Village School 
When: Thursday 
Time: 3.20-4.20pm 
Dates: Thursday 9 January – Thursday 3 April 2025 (Half Term 20 February 2025) 
Cost: £114 for term (12 sessions at £9.50) 
 
Book early as places are limited! 
 
If you would like to sign up for Theatre School, please contact me for a registration form 
on: artandtheatrewithrose@gmail.com  
 
If your child goes to Horsell After School Club at 4.20pm after Theatre School, please 
note, the School are not responsible for crossing your child over the road.  If you are 
happy for me to take your child on to ASC, I can do this for you.  I am a registered Chap-
erone with Surrey County Council and hold Public Liability insurance of £10m. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you soon 
Kind regards 
 
Rose Blackley 
Tel: 07711 086650 
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